Government of West Bengal
Higher Education Department
College Sponsored Branch
Bikash Bhavan, Salt Lake, Kolkata — 700 091

No. 994-Edn (CS)/ 10M-95/2014 Date: 28/06/2019

From : Special Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

To : The Pro-Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs, University of Calcutta

Sub: Permission to re-open the portal for admission in 1% year class of Undergraduate
courses for the academic session 2019-2020.

Sir,

In reference to your Letter No. PVC (A) 2598/19 Dated 25/06/2019 on the subject cited
above, | am directed to say that this Department has no objection to allow the colleges as referred
to in their letter and also other colleges under their affiliation, if required, re-open the admission
portal to enable them to fill up vacant seats in 1** year class of Undergraduate courses for the
academic session 2019-2020, if any.

Yours faithfully,

Speciad $ecretary

No. 994/1-Edn (CS)/ 10M-95/2014 Date: 28/06/2019

Copy forwarded to the Vice Chancellor, s (all affiliating universities)

With a request to allow all the affiliated colleges to re-open the admission portal, if
required, to enable them to fill up vacant seats in 1" vear class of Undergraduate courses
for the academic session 2019-2020.

No. 994/2-Edn (CS)/ 10M-95/2014

Copy forwarded to the PS to Hon’ble MIC of this Department.

ecretary




